

Dear Parents/Carers,

Due to the rise in children being tested for Covid, we as a school have now created a designated address to send your child's test result to.

When you receive the result, please send it to this address only. It will be checked on a daily basis. There will also be an increased need for remote learning as more children self-isolate whilst waiting for a Covid test.

With this in mind, we have also created an email address where you can contact us if you are having general technical issues around using Google Classroom. Please do not use this email if it is a question around the work being set by the class teacher. You will need to email them directly in that case.

The email addresses are as follows:

For reporting covid test results: covidtest@tweeddale.org

For technical support with remote learning: remotelearning@tweeddale.org

Colder Classrooms

Please be aware that, due to government guidelines, the classrooms will be colder due to the increased need for ventilation. We suggest that as the temperature falls, your children wear some extra layers of clothes to keep them warm.

Google Classroom Instructions



Please go to

https://www.tweeddaleprimary.sutton.sch.uk/curriculum/category/64 for instructions on how to use google classroom and please make sure you know your child's log in details.

OLIO App for free food

Tesco has partnered up with the food sharing smartphone app OLIO to offer free food to users before it goes to waste.



Anyone downloading the app will be able to take their pick of foods and then pick up from agreed collection points.

School Times

Air 8.40-2.50pm
 Earth 8.50-3.00pm
 Fire 9.00-3.10pm
 Water 9.10-3.20pm

Please leave home in plenty of time to arrive and leave school at the correct time.

Word of the Week



Week Beginning 12th October

KS1 and Foundation Stage-Tell

KS2-Disclose

Dates for your diary 2020

October



W/B Monday 5th......Black History Month

W/B Monday 19th...... Windrush Week/Year 6 Bike Ability Week

Monday 26th-Friday 30th October.... Half Term

November

Tuesday 17th.....Individual School Photos

Thursday 26th.....Flu Immunisations for Reception –Year 6

December

Friday 11th......Christmas Jumper Day

Friday 18th.....Break up (TIMES TO BE CONFIRMED)

Class Email Addresses for Remote Learning

List of Class email addresses regarding remote learning;

EYFS

meerkat@tweeddale.org lion@tweeddale.org lemur@tweeddale.org

Key Stage 1

dolphin@tweeddale.org arcticfox@tweeddale.org wolf@tweeddale.org husky@tweeddale.org

Key Stage 2

tiger@tweeddale.org
leopard@tweeddale.org
koala@tweeddale.org
kangaroo@tweeddale.org
toucan@tweeddale.org
hummingbird@tweeddale.org
seal@tweeddale.org
penguin@tweeddale.org

Please be aware that this email address must only be used for enquiries about the remote learning being set. Teachers will not respond to communications relating to anything other than remote learning.

Virgin Mini Marathon

Over the last two weeks the children took part in the Virgin Mini Marathon during their PE lessons. The children completed a distance of 2.6 miles during this period.

All children who complete the distance will get a certificate for taking part. This was a fun and exciting opportunity for the children to take part in what is usually a large event.











Thank you

to Mr Lacey & Mrs McLean for organising this great event!